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Dear Director, 
 
Please, it is within your powers to help these gentle, trusting, creatures. They suffer abuse all 
because selfish, uncaring humans want their entertainment. Where there is money to be made, 
there is corruption and cruelty towards the animals involved. Man is greedy, cruel and unethical. 
Why should a gentle animal such as the greyhound, bred in huge numbers, be abused so and 
discarded if they are deemed 'unsuitable'. It is disgusting that our government condones such 
cruelty and panders to the business and money interests of powerful lobbyists. These people are 
the lowest of the low. Please stop greyhound racing, or at the very least, see that there are very 
tight animal welfare checks made and the over-breeding and killing of greyhounds stopped. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Mariette BLACKMORE 
 


